
 
 

 
Jan. 8, 2024 

Notes from the Office 
 
Welcome Back Everyone!   
Happy New Year! 
Wishing all the best to all of our Phoenix families for an incredible new year filled with joy, success and 
good health. 
 
Modular Classrooms Update 
Ramps and stairs were delivered at the end of the winter break for the portable classrooms and are 
currently being installed.  The Library is currently being relocated to one of the portable classrooms.  A 
new Resource room is being created in the previous library space with new furniture arriving and being 
installed shortly. The Music room is returning to its original location in the building. 
 
Thank you 
Thank you to the Phoenix Recreation Association for providing a delicious holiday luncheon for Phoenix 
staff prior to the break.  We appreciate and value your support. 
 
Dressing for the Weather 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for making sure Phoenix students are dressed warmly for the weather. 
As well, an extra set of clothes is appreciated in case of wet clothing.  To make sure any lost winter 
clothing items can be returned, labelling is recommended. 
 
Phoenix Parent Council 
The next parent council meeting is scheduled for Jan. 17, 2024 at 6:00 PM.  Please confirm your 
attendance by emailing phoenix@sjasd.ca.  Depending on the number of registrants, the meeting may 
be held virtually or in person. 
 
Drop and Go 
Phoenix families are reminded that the small vehicle access area next to the play structure is intended 
for dropping off and picking up students only, not as a parking lot area.  
 
Early dismissal 
A reminder that there is early dismissal on Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 2:30 PM. 
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